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For Immediate Release:         March 29, 2018 

Marple / Newtown Democratic Committee endorses Philip Block for PA 

Representative for the 168th Legislative District 

 

 

The Marple / Newtown Democratic Committee officially endorsed Philip Block, of Chester Heights, for 

PA Representative for the 168th Legislative District, during their March 29th  monthly committee 

meeting.   The 168th Legislative District includes Newtown and Ward 5 of Marple. 

Philip is a councilman for the Borough of Chester Heights and a vice-chair of the Mid-County Democratic 

Committee.  He, his wife Kelly, and their two children reside in the Garnet Valley School District.  Philip is 

a PhD chemist and has spent the last fifteen years developing and marketing technologies to treat 

contaminated soil and groundwater, air, wastewater and drinking water. 

Philip states “I am honored to have received the endorsement of the Marple / Newtown Democratic 

Committee.  This is a group of hard working committee folk who strive to get Democrats elected in the 

Marple and Newtown areas.  I wish to thank them for their support and their efforts to help me bring 

their voice to Harrisburg”. 


